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March 2023Learn to do good...Seek justice...Defend the orphan... Isaiah 1:17

Dear Donors & Sponsors,

Transparency has always been valued at Buyamba Uganda, and today is no different. We believe in
sharing in the victories and the struggles with you as our Buyamba partners. As we reviewed our
budget for this year, based on our total income in 2022, we have come up a bit short of the God
Cares School term money totals we need to send to Uganda throughout the year.

Our faithful sponsors are mighty and many, but some are feeling the pinch of inflation themselves.
We certainly understand and continue to pray with and for our donors as they face financial trials.

We believe this entire ministry is in God’s hands. We know He is always working on behalf of His
precious children in Uganda through the Dongo family and our faithful partners. Please pray with us
for favor with churches and new sponsors as we establish additional connections to help us in this
journey. We are praying specifically for 125 additional sponsorships to be covered. This support
would make the difference in our shortfall. Please join us in prayer to reach that target under the
Lord’s guidance.

A Call To Prayer
 A Word From Our CEO

It is clear that God moves on the hearts of people to care for his
children who are orphaned or in desperate situations. There are many
sponsors and donors who have been with Buyamba for years and
who are very passionate about sharing the love of Christ with these
children. If you fit this profile, the “Share Buyamba” invitation is for
you.

Here's how you can get involved.

1. PRAYING WITH US
2. Introducing Buyamba to your Pastor or Mission Coordinator
3. Introducing Buyamba to your organization, church, small group,
bible study or your friends.
4. Hosting a Share Buyamba Event in your home while Florence is in
your area in April or May.

Contact the office to Host a Share Buyamba Event today!

A Call to Share Buyamba

Thank You,
Julie Dimas
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Pastor Florence Dongo is traveling to the States in April and
May, starting with a month in Texas, followed by a month in
California. This visit is a perfect opportunity to reach out to
more sponsors! If you live in these areas and are interested in
hosting a small group at your house during the week to
introduce Buyamba to your friends, please contact the
Buyamba office. We can schedule these groups in the areas
that Florence is visiting. We can help you make this a fun
experience! Below is Florence’s church schedule for the
weekends. Please join us if you live near one of these
churches. We would love to see you!

Florence Dongo

Florence in Texas
April 2 - New Life Church, Denton
April 9 - EASTER
April 16 - The Met Church, Keller
April 23 - Cornerstone Bible Church, Roanoke
April 30 – Cross Timbers Church, Argyle
May 7 – City on a Hill Church, Houston

Florence in California
May 13 - Shepherds House, Westlake Village
May 14 - Calvary Chapel Conejo, Thousand Oaks
May 21 - OPEN
May 27 & 28 – Calvary Community, Westlake Village

Writing Letters to Your Sponsored Child
Now and again, a letter or card arrives at the Buyamba office for us to send off to their sponsored
child in Uganda. Today, a beautiful card arrived that was beautifully printed.


Dear Child,


I just got your report card, and I am so proud of you. You are such a smart and handsome boy. I hope
you and your family are doing well…. Continue to work hard in school and lean on God for all your
needs.


In Christ,
Your Sponsor


We love receiving letters like this to pass on, and we love receiving them from Uganda en masse to
send to our sponsors. A Buyamba letter brings joy no matter from which side of the earth it comes.
We will soon have travel happening back and forth to Uganda, so please feel free to send your
sponsored child a letter, photo, or card through the Buyamba office. We will pass it on and bring joy
to your little one!

Notice: Keep a lookout each month in your mailed newsletters for pictures, photos, and report
cards.


